
REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES 
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY

26 May 2020

MR.GENEROSO T. CANLAS, JR.
Vice President
LSERV CORPORATION
Unit C & D, 21st Floor, Petron Mega Plaza
358 Sen. Gil Puyat Avenue
Makati City

Dear Mr. Canlas:

The attached contract having been approved, Notice is hereby given to LSERV 
CORPORATION, to proceed with 2020 Janitorial Services for the MARINA Central 
Office.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the 
terms and conditions of the said Contract.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in 
the space provided below. Keep one (1) and return the other to the MARINA.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

Re: NOTICE TO PROCEED

VADM N, VING:
Officer-In
Office of trator

VINGSON J V

I acknowledged receipt of this notice on

Name of the Representative of the Bidder

Signature


